
REFURBISHING THE ART STUDIO BY SUNWAY UNIVERSITY STUDENTS 

Group of volunteers from Sunway University, took up the project of refurbishing the Art Studio. This is 

what they (J-Wen, Vanishar, Shasvini, Anas, Nina and Rabbit) had to say…… 

With just the 6 of us, we spent a month to complete this project. 

During the first week of the project, our main focus was on acquiring the necessary materials to 

refurbish the Art Studio with. We also carried out discussions to decide on the theme of the room, as 

well as our plan of action to complete this project. Our end goal was to create an innovative classroom 

with an environment that was conducive and inspiring enough to stimulate the creativity and artistic 

skills of the children. Apart from that, we also wanted to encourage positive self-expression among the 

children by providing them with a place and an outlet to channel their inner thoughts and ideas.  

During the second and third week, our focus was on completing the paintwork as well as the 

decorations for the room. During this time, we successfully painted a mural, depicting sea creatures 

such as a mermaid, a giant fish, a jellyfish and a turtle. Colourful decorations such as paper lanterns and 

bunting, were also used to liven up the room. During our final week, we did up the walkway of the Art 

Studio and also conducted an interactive art session with the children. 

Throughout the 4 weeks of our time at The Pure Life Society, we gained new experiences and insight on 

teamwork, communication as well as the act of giving. Through this project, we were given the 

opportunity to experience for ourselves the true joy of giving, and realised how our simple actions could 

positively impact the lives of others. It was indeed a great pleasure to have been able to work with The 

Pure Life Society, and we hope that the organisation will continue in its noble efforts to reach out and 

care for those most in need...Thank guys 


